
 

 

 

 

   Your Home Town Utility 

                        

March 17th, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re:  2014 IRM Rate Application 
        EB-2013-0126 
 
As required by The Board Decision dated March 13th, 2014 please find enclosed Erie 
Thames Powerlines’ explanation of inaccuracies of the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges 
set out in Appendix A of the decision.  Erie Thames Powerlines found the following two 
inaccuracies within the document: 
 
 

1. In the residential service classification on page 1 of 16 the rate for the One-
time payment for Deferred PILs Variance Account 1562 Disposition – 
effective May 1, 2014 Applicable for each customer or connection in the 
former service area of Clinton Power $/customer of ($7.96) Should be 
corrected to be ($7.69) as per EB-2013-0225 decision page 4. 
 

2. On page 5 of 18 for the General Service 50 to 999 kW Service Classification 
the Distribution Volumetric Rate was inadvertantley left off of the Tariff 
Sheet and should be included as $2.9610 per kW. 
 

 



 
Should you have any questions, or concerns, please contact myself at Erie Thames 
Powerlines Corporation at 519-485-1820 ext. 254, or via email at 
gpettit@eriethamespower.com. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Original signed 
 
 

Graig Pettit 
Manager of Finance and Regulatory Affairs 
Erie Thames Powerlines Corporation. 
cc. Chris White President Erie Thames Powerlines 


